
MINUTES OF MANCHESTER/SHORTSVILLE JOINT SEWERAGE SYSTEM MEETING AT
                         SHORTSVILLE VILLAGE HALL ON JANUARY 2, 2013 AT 6:00PM 

Present:           Nancy Johnsen                             Commissioner/Mayor of Manchester
                       Roger Lonneville                           Deputy Commissioner/Trustee of Shortsville
                       Fred Mink                                      Mayor of Shortsville
                       Sharon Trimm                               Trustee of Shortsville
                       Bill Henry                                     Trustee of Manchester
                       Lynda Butler                                 Trustee of Manchester                
                       Rita Gurewitch-ABSENT             Treasurer of Joint Sewer/Village Clerk                
                       Gordon Eddington                         Eddington Enviromental   
                       Randy Woodhams                         DPW Supervisor

                       
Recording Clerk:  Sandra J. Liberty                   Deputy Clerk of Joint Sewer/Deputy Village Clerk Shortsville                       
                    
Mayor Johnsen, Commissioner called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. 

A letter was received dated December 21, 2012 from the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation Division of 
Water that the Manchester-Shortsville Joint Sewer District was recently put on notice that a private manhole on the American 
legion property has been spilling out raw sewage flowing into an area that discharges into the Canandaigua Outlet Stream. Each 
Village was given a report of such.(see letter attached)

Gordon Eddington contacted the NYSDEC and informed them that the Manchester-Shortsville Joint Sewer will be taking the lead 
On taking care of this situation. The manhole will be monitored five days a week which was approved by the DEC.

Certified letters will be mailed to Shortsville Auto Parts, American Legion Home and Petr-All Petroleum Corp, mandated that they 
attend the January 15, 2013 meeting at the Village Hall in Manchester. A letter was also sent to the Town of Manchester Supervisor 
Jeff Gallahan inviting him to the meeting along with Steve DeHond. (See letters attached.)

The meeting on January 15th will be held in Manchester Village Hall at 6PM.

Mayor Mink will contact Attorney John Tyo and have him present at the meeting on January 15th.

Gordon Eddington reported that the spill at the Joint Sewer Plant was reported to the DEC in his monthly report.
                       
                       
Mayor Mink motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Trustee Lonneville, voted and carried unanimously at 7:20
                       
                       

Respectfully,
         

Sandra J. Liberty
Deputy Village Clerk/Treasurer/Deputy Joint Sewer Clerk
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